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Dates for your diary

Red Nose Day

Dance Festival – Class 1 
@ Radwinter

Easter service@ All 
Saints Church, 2:15 pm

Spring Festival, 2pm

18/3/22

25/3/22

31/3/22

1/4/22

The Stars of the Week for the last time were:

Stars of the Week

Mrs Clark is no longer available on the 28th March, when we had originally scheduled the Spring Festival 
to take place. Therefore, we have now moved the event to Friday 1st April at 2pm, so there will not be a 
Sharing Assembly that day. This should be a lovely way to finish off the term before the Easter holiday –
we hope that you can join us. 

Spring Festival – revised date

I have been made aware of some dangerous behaviour that some of our older children in Class 3 are 
participating in, prior to the start of school. They have been seen by other parents to be running from 
one side of the road to the other – not just to cross the road, but as a game, as they are repeatedly 
crossing. Some of these children are also doing this between parked cars, which would give any motorist 
even less time to take evasive action were someone to run out in front of them.

Both Mrs Lunn and I have spoken to the children on separate occasions last week about the dangers 
with this type of behaviour. It should go without saying, that I do not want to be phoning any parent to 
say that their child has been involved in a serious accident, or worse still, a fatality.

I would therefore be grateful if parents in Class 3 could speak about road safety, and acting responsibly, 
to their children , if they are allowed to walk to/from school on their own or with their friends.

If any child continues to act irresponsibly prior to entering our school grounds and/or on their way home 
from school, then I will ask that a parent accompanies them at all times and the privilege of walking 
to/from school on their own is removed.

Dangerous behaviour

11 children from Class 2 and Class 3 participated in the Uttlesford School Sport Partnership Swimming 
Gala last Wednesday. All of the children swam really well and came first in the ‘small schools’ category. 
Well done everyone who took part and represented the school so well.

Swimming Gala success


